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The Subcommittee meeting was called to order by Representative Cox at 10:33 a.m. 
Roll was taken:  Present - Representatives Cox, Poleski, Afendoulis, Inman, Durhal III, and Singh 
  Absent - None 
 
 
I. Approval of the Minutes from the Previous Subcommittee Meeting 
  

Representative Afendoulis moved to approve the minutes from the Subcommittee meeting held on February 17, 
2016.  The motion prevailed, a majority of the members voting in the affirmative. 

 
II. Budget Presentation from the Department of State 
  

Representative Cox recognized Ms. Carol Isaacs, Chief Deputy, and Mr. James Selleck, Chief Financial Officer, 
who provided an overview of the Department of Attorney General operations and FY 2016-17 Executive Budget 
recommendations and answered members’ questions.   

 
III. Budget Presentation from the Prosecuting Attorneys Coordinating Council 
 

Representative Cox recognized Ms. Cheri Bruinsma, Deputy Executive Director, who provided an overview of the 
Prosecuting Attorneys Coordinating Council operations and FY 2016-17 Executive Budget recommendations and 
answered members’ questions.   
 

IV. Budget Presentation from the Legislative Auditor General 
 

Representative Cox recognized Mr. Doug Ringler, Auditor General, and Ms. Laura Hirst, Deputy Auditor General, 
who provided an overview of the Legislative Auditor General operations and FY 2016-17 Executive Budget 
recommendations and answered members’ questions.   
 

V. Presentation from the Michigan Deaf Association 
 

Representative Cox recognized Ms. Kat Vogtmann, Vice President, who provided testimony on funding for the 
Division on Deaf and Hard of Hearing and answered members’ questions. 
 

 
VI. Adjourn 
  
 Representative Cox adjourned the Subcommittee meeting at 11:53 a.m.     

   


